
 
THE TOWN OF MONTVILLE, CT 

WWTF HEADWORKS IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
CONTRACT NUMBER 2012-01 

INVITATION TO BID 
 
 
Sealed Bids for construction of Contract Number 2012-01: WWTF Headwork’s Improvement 
Project:  will be received by the Town of Montville WPCA, at the office of the WPCA of the Town of 
Montville, 310 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT, 06382 until 2:00 PM, October 30, 
2012 and at that time and place bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
The Work shall include, but not be limited to, all labor, equipment and material necessary for the 
construction of a new Headwork’s building with modifications for tie-in into the existing Headwork’s, 
traffic management and control during construction, and all other appurtenant work and cleanup 
necessary for completion of this project. The Work shall be located in the Town of Montville, 
Connecticut as shown on the Drawings and specified herein.  
 
Contract Documents may be examined and/or obtained at the Administrator’s office of the Montville 
WPCA 310 Norwich- New London Turnpike Uncasville, Connecticut 06382 Attn: Brian Lynch (860-
848-3030) or URS Corporation located at 500 Enterprise Drive, Suite 3B, Rocky Hill, CT 06067 
 
A pre-bid conference will be held at 10:30 a.m. on October 18, 2012 at the Water Pollution Control 
Facility, 83 Pink Row, Uncasville, CT. All prospective bidders are invited to ask questions to the 
Municipality and/or the Municipality’s Agent(s) during this conference. All questions about the meaning 
or intent of the Contract Documents shall be received in writing (hardcopy or fax) to the ENGINEER no 
later than 4:00 PM on OCTOBER 19, 2012.   

 
Direct all inquiries to Richard D. Kruczek, P.E., Project Manager, URS Corporation AES, 500 Enterprise 
Drive, Suite 3B, Rocky Hill, CT 06067 or call telephone number (860) 529-8882 between the hours of 
8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except holidays, fax number (860) 529-3991.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


